
CYGNET PRIMARY 
CARE NETWORK 

PATIENT  
PARTICIPATION 

                             GROUP 

INVITES THE PATIENTS OF 
DESBOROUGH & HAZLEMERE SURGERY 

KINGSWOOD SURGERY 
PRIORY SURGERY 

TOWER HOUSE SURGERY 
 

TO ATTEND OUR 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

ON WEDNESDAY 23RD OCTOBER (7.15PM) 

AT 

DOWNLEY COMMUNITY CENTRE 
SCHOOL CLOSE 
HP13 5TR 
 
JOIN US FOR TEA, COFFEE AND CAKE! 
 
GUEST SPEAKERS INCLUDE:  
THE CYGNET PCN MANAGER 
REPRESNTATION FROM HEALTHWATCH BUCKS 
 
HAVE YOUR SAY ON WHO REPRESENTS YOU ON LOCAL PRIMARY 
CARE MATTERS! 
 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND PLEASE EMAIL  
bobicb-bucks.cygnetpcn@nhs.net  
CONFIRMING YOUR ATTENDANCE. 
 
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU AT OUR AGM! 

mailto:bobicb-bucks.cygnetpcn@nhs.net

